
HCARES MEETING NOTES 05/04/2002 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:04 AM in the Police Training Room in Police Building 

at Noblesville. 
• Field Day Update – Eric Eilers, K9ZX 

• The Fisher’s Event this year will be on the weekend after Field Day. 
• The Morris Beach Park site has been reserved. However, the site we usually have has been given 

away. 
• Field Day is June 22nd to 23rd. 

• Weather Nets 
• Steve Quear, Wa9FTT, stated that all reports should be sent through the count nets, not to the state 

net. 
• Bison Stampede – Russ Simpson, WA0JTL 

• Looking at Saturday September 28th 
• This will be a special events station.  The call sign will be N9I 

• The Indiana QSO Party will be this afternoon after the meeting today 
• Talked about having a home brew contest 

• May have the contest in the Fall.  It will be open to all paid HCARES members. 
• Technical Excellence Award 

• Accepting nominations.  It is sponsored by the Indiana Radio Club Council 
• Dave Gringrich, K9DC, informed us that for $30 for 2 years, we could have a HCARES URL for the 

Internet.  Currently our URL is free.  The club unofficially suggested that this might not be a good idea 
for us. 

• T-Shirts for the Sam Costa Run were handed out. 
• The meeting was adjourned at 10:29 AM 
• Bill Akin, K9YDO, gave a presentation on the care and feeding of repeaters. 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


